
 
 

 
Maricopa Police Department 

 
Voluntary Security Camera Registration 

Program 
 

This program allows citizens and business owners to register the 
locations of their video surveillance systems with the Maricopa 

Police Department. When a crime occurs, we will be able to 
identify the locations of video surveillance systems and enlist the 

assistance of citizens to help us collect video evidence. 
 

By registering your cameras you are providing the Maricopa 
Police Department with a proactive approach to preventing crime. 

Also by registering your cameras you will help solve crimes in 
your area if they should occur. Note: your camera information will 

not be available to the public and only visible to the Maricopa 
Police Department. 

 
Register at: http://www.maricopa-az.gov/web/police 
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